
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to request your consideration on withdrawal of Visa Capping bill. 

 

With the hope to migrate to Australia, international students have devoted a great 

deal of time. Effort and money on Australian education industry. They continue to 

contribute their knowledge in various industries such as accounting, hairdressing, 

cookery and IT etc. Take me as an example, I have finished double master degree 

here and I am now working for a builder company as a full time accounts receivable. 

I have just bought a car and I am planning to buy a house within this year. 

 

To face thousands of applications, migration department is certainly with heavy 

workload. However, this can not be the reason to reject applications. My application 

was lodged on 2008 in accordance with all requirements. I convince that my PR 

should not be rejected until I heat about this bill. I have chosen Australia to be my 

migration place as I believe that Australian government is humanistic, fair and 

impartial. The application maybe just a document in your eyes, but that is the future 

of us. We have spent our wealth and life on it. 

 

Please take serious consideration on all effort we put and think about how much we 

will lose if application is rejected. 

 

Your Sincerely, 


